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A Message from Colleen Matthews,
Executive Director

Greetings to all!

As we embrace the holiday season, I want to take a moment to wish 
you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a Happy Holiday 
Season! This is a time of joy, reflection, and connection, and I’m so 
grateful to be part of a community that truly embodies these values.

We’ve had a wonderful year filled with meaningful events, shared 
celebrations, and moments of gratitude. As we look ahead, I’m excited 
for all the opportunities the new year will bring for us to grow together 
and continue making Westminster Village a warm and vibrant place to 
call home.

May this season bring you peace, happiness, and cherished memories 
with family and friends. Here’s to a joyful holiday season and a bright 
year ahead!

Warm wishes,

Colleen
Executive Director
Westminster Village
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Don’t Miss Pictures with Santa 
Claus! 
Bring yourself and the whole family for a 
special meet n’ greet event with Santa Claus! 
Kids can share their wishes, snap festive photos, 
and experience the joy of the season! For more 
information, contact the Community Life 
Department. 

When: December 11th from 3PM - 5PM 

Where: Front Lobby of Westminster Village

Don’t Miss Our Westminster 
Concert
We are extremely grateful the Resident Trust funded the purchase of a new grand piano for 
our Community Center. The purchase was approved by the resident trust committee. The 
previous piano served us well for some forty years. We expect the 
same from this new instrument—a Yamaha 5’8” Grand Piano that is 
highly regarded in the industry.
 
A celebration concert is in order - stay tuned for updates 
regarding the date! There are three pillars in the musical 
support structure of our Community Center—
Westminster Village, I.S.U. School of Music 
and the Terre Haute Symphony Orchestra. 
All are active participants in this musical 
event. Eleven musicians will be 
performing a wide variety of music 
and will include such familiar names as 
Steve Newman, John Spicknall and Kari 
Palma. Stay tuned for more information!



Recent Events:
Westminster Village Black and White Soirée
Our Marketing, Sales, and Community Life teams recently hosted a fabulous Black and 
White Soirée to celebrate our incredible residents and their unwavering support! It was a 
night to remember, complete with delicious hors d’oeuvres and specialty cocktails crafted by 
our talented Dining Services team. Thank you to everyone who made this event a success! 

Veterans Day Program 2024! 
To all the veterans of all branches: Thank you for your sacrifice, your bravery, and the 
example you set for us all. We truly appreciate your service that continues the freedoms of 
our great nation.

Assisted Living Thanksgiving Luncheon!



Special Offer:
20% Off Entrance Fees
+ Referral Rewards

Now is the perfect time to refer family and friends to join our vibrant Westminster Village 
community! We are offering 20% off all entrance fees for independent living apartments, with 
savings ranging from $18,000 to $55,000. Be sure to spread the word!

Plus, don’t forget about our Referral Program for both residents and team members! 
Your satisfaction is our greatest reward, and we believe communities thrive through the 
connections we share. Here’s how it works:

1.	 Refer a friend, family member, or acquaintance to join our community.
2.	 When they move in, you’ll receive $1,000 as a token of our appreciation!

It’s our way of saying THANK YOU for helping our community grow. Let’s work together to 
make Westminster Village even more vibrant!

1120 E. DAVIS DRIVE
TERRE HAUTE, IN 47802

812-242-4600
www.westminstervillagein.com

Health Center Thanksgiving Luncheon!


